
Communications Committee Motion 
Audio/Video Equipment 

Oct 2025 
 

 
Description: The current microphones and cables are in critical need of 

replacement. They have been repaired to the extent possible in order to extend their 

useful life, but it is increasingly likely they will fail in the coming months as has been 

repeatedly demonstrated. Purchasing this new equipment now will ensure an 

appropriate quality experience for all board meeting participants/attendees.  

• Eight Shure PGA48-LC microphones - $323.52 

• Tainston XLR Cables + Adapters - $171.13 

 
Motion: The VNC approves an expenditure of $494.65 for the purchase of new 

microphones, audio/video cables and adapters.  

 

Approved by Communications Committee (9/30/25) – 4/0/0/1 

 


